
 

 

 

 

 

22 May 2019 

 

Dear Student and Parent/Guardian 
 

The Catholic Youth for Broken Bay is holding a PraiseFest event on 7 June from 6pm – 9pm 

here in our own Chatswood Community at Our Lady of Dolours Parish, which will include 

an evening sausage sizzle, fun activities and quality praise and worship music including 

Genevieve Bryant performing well-known contemporary Australian Gospel Music. 
 

A parental permission slip can be found below.  If you would like to attend, please have 

the permission slip signed and returned to myself at the student office. 
 

Please note:  This event is open to students in Years 9 to 12 at the College.  The event may 

attract young adults up to the age of 30.  Your son’s attendance will comply with all 

Working with Children and child supervision requirements. 
 

I am available to explain and describe any element of the event.  Please don’t hesitate 

to contact me for further information. 
 

Kind Regards 

 
Adrian Brannan 

Youth Ministry Coordinator 

0414 826 326 

abrannan@stpiusx.nsw.edu.au 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….……….. 
 

I _________________________________________________ give permission for my son: 

 (Parent/Guardian name – please print) 
 

_____________________________________________ of Year  _______ to attend PraiseFest at  
 

Our Lady of Dolours, Chatswood Parish on Friday 7 June, 2019. 
 

(Please tick to indicate supervision requirements for the afternoon) 

   My son requires supervision from 4pm – 6pm before the event commences. 
 

   My son will attend only for the event from 6pm – 9pm. 
 

 

Signed:  _________________________________________  Date: ____________ 

  (Parent/Guardian) 

Please return signed permission form to Mr Adrian Brannan via the Student Office 

mailto:abrannan@stpiusx.nsw.edu.au

